HOA Board Member Positions

The terms of two current HOA Board members end January 2015.  At the annual meeting a vote will be held to fill these positions.  We are happy to announce that Waneen Spirduso has volunteerd to serve another term. Waneen has lived in the Courtyard for 26 years and has loved every minute of it. She is willing to serve on the board because she cares about our community being as safe, pleasant, and friendly as possible, and she wants our homes and property not only to maintain their value but to increase their value. Over the years Waneen has served on the Environmental Control Committee, Chaired the Compliance Committee, and founded the Kayak and Canoe Committee in 1998. She has been Chair of that committee since 2000.
After serving on the Board for three years in various capacities such as Compliance Committee Chair, Park Committee Chair, and Vice President, Jaime Southerland is stepping down from his position.  We are grateful to Jamie for all of his hard work and for the many contributions he has made to this community.  We will miss him!  Fortunately for us, however, Paul Siegel has generously volunteered to replace Jamie.  Paul has been a resident of the Courtyard for four years, and a Texan for more than 40 years.  He retired as General Counsel for Pennzoil-Quaker State Company in Houston in 2002, having worked there for 23 years.  From 2003 to 2004 Paul established the Houston corporate practice section of a large Texas law firm entering the Houston market and retired for good in 2004.  Paul has served as president or board member of several organizations in Houston, including his local HOA, of which he was the president for 11 years.  Paul has always been interested in and committed to his neighborhood, and looks forward to contributing to the Courtyard.  

